
 Bracknell Forest  

 Natural History Society 
 

A society for everyone interested in nature and its conservation 

 
 

PLEASE JOIN US TO CELEBRATE OUR 50th ANNIVERSARY! 

 

   Thames Rivercruise trip - Saturday 29th June 2024, 11.00am 

To celebrate 50 years of the Bracknell Forest Natural History Society, we’ve 
organised a 90 minute cruise for Members, from Caversham Pier through to 
Mapledurham Lock and Weir. This is the river as it should be, tranquil and 
stunning… in Wind in the Willows country.  Following the Thames upstream, 
the journey will feel a world away from life in Reading and the surrounding 
towns.  You will see wildlife, open countryside, islands and look out towards the 
Berkshire Downs.  There’ll be plenty of time to relax, spot a variety of bird and 
animal species - and enjoy the Thames in all its glory. 
 

The boat will leave Caversham 
Pier at 11.00am, please meet 
by the pier at 10.45am.  Free 
parking very near the pier is at 
Thameside Promenade, 
postcode RG1 8EQ.  Parking 
may be busy, so please allow 
extra time to find a slot.  
If you would like a lift please let 
me know, and this can be 
arranged.  There are onboard 
toilets on the vessel. 

 

The ticket price is £16.50 for Adults, £15.50 for Seniors.  
MEMBERS ONLY – but please bring a ‘significant other’ if applicable! 

 

Full payment needs to be given in advance to book  
this trip – by 15th April. 

 
I will be responsible for collecting the funds for our trip.  Please pay me in 

cash at any of our Meetings, by cheque made out to Heather King – or if 
you would like to pay online please get in touch with me at 

bfnhsprog@gmail.com for my bank details. 
 

After the boat trip please join us over the bridge for lunch at the Griffin pub.  
Please indicate if you would like to do so, so a table can be booked. 

www.chefandbrewer.com/pubs/berkshire/griffin 

 

With very best wishes, Heather King, Programme Officer, BFNHS    
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